
I strongly support HB 3343.  It is the strongest of all the campaign finance limits bills that are being introduced this session.  This is 
the time to take the strongest action possible, as the voters spoke loudly and clearly when they approved of Measure 107.  Our 
democracy in Oregon can't wait any longer.  We must finish the job well, now.  We can no longer be the state where big money has 
the unchecked influence on our politics.

Oregon has a reputation of being concerned about preserving the environment.  In order for the voice of the people to be heard on 
how to accomplish that, we have to limit the ability of the wealthy and corporations to dominate our elections and therefore the 
influence on our politicians.

In order to accomplish this our campaign finance system must have transparency and accountability, with out loopholes that allow 
for the system to be gamed.


